Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board)

From: Bernadette Dra <groomerbadhip@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 13, 2022 4:46 PM

To: CookCounty Board (Secretary to the Board)
Subject: Rocky the coyote
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To whom it may concern, | am writing a brief email to ask that you do everything possible to release Rocky the coyote
from the pen at the Trail Center to the sanctuary.

| personally witnessed him in distress this past fall where he was running non stop in circles, and we had to leave
because this was very upsetting.

It is ugly to use Rocky as a living display to "look at".
Please give him the chance to live a better life, not a bigger pen, but as a sanctuary member.

Thank you very much.
Bernadette Drabek and James Christian.



